
This half term our topic is  “Once Upon a Rhyme!” As your child begins on their exciting adventure at school, we will start by 
looking through the “All about me” book that you and your child have completed during the summer. We will enjoy lots of 
wonderful stories by Julia Donaldson to support our learning this half term. 

￼  

Christmas Trees! Make a bauble and donate a 
bauble. 
Thank you for all the contributions of baubles, the 
efforts the children put into making that was 
superb. I am sure you will all agree that the real 
Christmas Trees looked beautiful. 

Christmas Fair. The MSA held another brilliant 
Christmas Fair this year. We hope you all had a fun 
night and thank you for supporting this event. 

Spring Disco. The Spring Disco will be organised 
once again by our wonderful MSA and this will take 
place on 13 February, more details to follow. 

School Dinners. 
For this next half term, school dinners will cost.  
£2.55 per day, £76.50 for this half term. The price 
for the whole of the Spring Term will be £153.00 

Retirement. 
On the last day of term, we said farewell to a long 
serving member of staff, Mrs Kermode. I would  like 
to take this opportunity to thank her once again, 
the many, many years of commitment and for 
everything that she has contributed to school life 
here at Marown School, we are all eternally grateful. 
I wish Mrs Kermode a happy and healthy 
retirement. 
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Dear Parents and Pupils, 

I trust you all had a wonderful Christmas break and wish you all a very happy and healthy 2025. I would like to take 

this opportunity to thank all of our children and teachers for our amazing Christmas Concerts, the standard was 

excellent and they were a real pleasure to watch.  

Please take the time to look at the key dates for this half term on the reverse. Our Parent Forecasts should already 

have been sent home to you with the key learning themes for this this half term. We are having a whole school topic 

this half term with the focus being the 40th Anniversary of our current school building and a closer look at what life 

was like in the year 1985. If like me, you are old enough to remember this era, we will be asking parents to come into 

class later in the half term to compliment the children’s learning with ‘primary sources of evidence’! Further details will 

be sent out shortly. As always, if you ever need anything please do not hesitate to get in touch with the School Office. 

Kind regards, Mrs  Jackson.

Car Park. 
Last week, I had a parent come the School Office to 
share that they had very narrowly missed knocking 
over a child who had ran out of school from the 
path straight into the playground (where the cars 
park at the end of the day). I have requested that a 
barrier be installed to separate the path from the 
playground, but it is likely that this could take some 
time. Please do be vigilant and drive with extreme 
caution both during pick ups and drop offs and 
ensure children make use of the path around the 
edge of the car park/yard and do not cut across. 

School Garden. 
Work has begun on clearing the School Garden in 
preparation for the refurbishment of it. If you have 
green fingers or have any spare time to help with 
this project, please do get in touch with Mrs Kneale 
our Site Manager who will be co-ordinating this 
going forward. 

New Reception Starters - September 2025. 
It won’t be long until we have to submit our new 
intake numbers to DESC. If you have a child or 
know of anyone with child within our catchment, 
please contact the School Office ASAP and 
complete the appropriate forms. 



Key Dates

Monday, 6th January Spring Term Starts

Monday 20th January Community Police Lessons

Tuesday 21st January Community Police Lessons

Tuesday, 28th January Isle Listen KS1 Sessions

Tuesday, 4th February Year 6 Maths Olympiad

Wednesday, 5th February Reception Health Check (Community Nurse)

Tuesday, 11th February Year 2/3 Tag Rugby Competition

Wednesday, 12th February Reception Health Check (Community Nurse)

Wednesday, 12th February Year 6 Young Engineers Session

Thursday, 13th February MSA Spring Disco

Friday, 14th February Year 6 Young Engineers Session

Monday, 17th - Friday 21st February Half Term

Friday, 28th February MSA Quiz Night

Tuesday, 4th March Year 6 KWC Matilda Performance

Monday, 10th March Isle Listen KS1 Sessions

Monday, 17th March Public Speaking Competition

Tuesday, 18th & Wednesday, 19th 

March

Parents’ Evening

Friday, 28th March Marown’s Got Talent

Friday, 4th April Spring Term Ends


